
 Statement on Funds Received from Gratitude America LTD. 
 
The International Peace Institute (IPI) has concluded an internal assessment of funds received 
in the past from Gratitude America Ltd (GA). 
 
This has already been reported in the media earlier this year, in the context of other donations 
by GA to several dozen charities, including IPI.  
 
GA was a registered charity established under US law. GA was founded by Jeffrey Epstein and 
the charities it supported were selected by GA’s Board of Directors. 
 
US law requires all donations above $5,000 to be fully disclosed to the Internal Revenue 
Service, which IPI did.  IPI fully complied with its legal obligations regarding funding received at 
all times. 
 
IPI takes seriously its responsibility to support international peace, sustainable development, 
and human dignity. IPI has resolved to donate an equivalent sum to the funding received from 
GA’s donation to programs that support victims of human trafficking and sexual assault.  
 
 


